From: Farshid Golkarihagh || NN

Sent: 05 June 2023 22:54
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection toward application No 2023/1864/P

Dear Sir/Madam

T am writing to express my strong objection toward application No 2023/1864/P for a retrospective garden
at the back of the 1 St Johns Wood Park London NW8 6QS. I am a resident of Middlefield and for the last
60 years we have had access to this area for parking. The structure they have built is imposing and not in
keeping with the rest of the area.

Kind regards
Farshid



